
December 2019
Happy Scrappers

what a great party.  Enjoyed everything about it.  Good location Becky 
and Shelly.  On to business.  January meeting will be hosted by Carolyn 
Slack, Pat and Ann at Carolyn's home.  10:30 (ish)

1. No projects due at end of 2020.  Although there might be project 
people want to suggest  (we already have three). BUT YOU ARE 
NOT OBLIGATED TO PARTICIPATE.  I would like to suggest 
us doing another Blooming nine patch.  If you made one in 2005, 
please bring it this month. Will be fun to see them. Mine is 
gorgeous as long as u don't look at the center.  So Id like to try 
again. No pressure.  We would show them in December 2020, 
quilted or not.  If you will not be at the meeting in January, and 
would like to participate please let me know so I can buy enough 
fabric.

2. If the group wants to do the Secret Sister for Christmas, some one 
needs to come forward to organize it. Just let me know if y'all 
want to do it again this year.

3. Please look at months below and find your hosting month. Several
yet to fill.

4. NO DUES THIS YEAR.  We have enough money (we think) to 
carry us for the year.  May revisit this at the end of the year.

5.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
February-- Sherry & Syl  (they are making taco soup, bring dessert or salad)
March-- PJ & Ruby
April-- Hellen, Barbara & Nell
May-- Winnie & Linda T
June
July
August
September
October
November- Angel, Linda J, Brenda & JoAnn
December


